@ Metro
Memo

600 NE Grand Ave.
Portland, OR 97232-2736

Date: December 29, 2017

To: Metro Council

From: Becky Shoemaker, Metro Records Officer
Subject: Resolution No. 17-4854

TITLE: For the Purpose of Authorizing the Chief Operating Officer to Grant an Easement to
the City of Gresham

NOTE TO FILE: This resolution was withdrawn from consideration before drafted; no
documentation available.

REASON FOR WITHDRAWAL: Resolution 17-4854 was scheduled to go to Council in
December 2017; however, Parks and Nature staff (Shannon Leary, Real Property Specialist)
reported the decision was made to postponed it. Eventually, after further conversation with the
City of Gresham, it was determined that their goals could be accomplished through a
management Intergovernmental Agreement (IGA) which does not require Council
authorization. Hence, the resolution was officially cancelled.



